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From: John Pigram]
Sent: Tuesday, 8 April 2008 5:00 PM
To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN)
Subject: Euthanasia Bill

Members of the Catholic Women's League Australia, Diocese of 
Armidale, are totally opposed to the re-introduction of Senator Bob 
Brown's "Rights of the Terminally Ill Bill". Australia must NOT 
become a country where it is lawful to take a human life, for 
whatever reason. What is required is compassion, support and 
increased palliative care services across all states and territories.

Jenny Pigram

Social Responsibility Officer
Catholic Women's League Australia
Diocese of Armidale




